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From: David Absher <dabsher@loomixcalifornia.com>

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 6:35 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter — Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

A message from David Absher regarding changes to the State Water Resources Control Board Bay-Delta Water
Quality Control Plan noted in Appendix K.

Appendix K of your proposal leaves in place the devastating flow requirements that will strip communities of
water jobs sanitation and other fundamental needs.

Members of the Board -
We are small business owners in Hughson, CA that rely on Agriculture for our Food and Income.

Without Agriculture the Central Valley of California will "wither" and die. The restoration of the Salmon for
fisheries is a charade to cover up the water grab of the State of California to feed the never ending thirst of
municipalities. In other words, from a Tax Revenue perspective it is in the State of California's best interest to
grow it's income base in the densely populated areas rather than the Rural Areas - it pay's better! We have built
our lives in our community and without water and Agriculture we will be Bankrupt. It is unfair to ask the
Central Valley to pay for the sins of the population centers. All you need to do is look at the history of the
Owens Valley to predict the future - if you are successful in taking the water away from those who have
safeguarded it and put it to good use since California was first populated and settled.

Our family and those of our employees and neighbors are fighting for what's fair and our way of life. We object
to the unimpaired flow plan of the State Water Resources Control Board!

Sincerely,
Sandra Absher

David Absher





